
P&R Minutes 

Barnes Town Hall


June 11,2020


Meeting was called to order by Chairperson,Pat Johnston at 9:06am

Members present were Marc Lybeck, Marcia Wellnitz and Pat Johnston.

Meeting notices were posted 6/5/2020

A motion to approve the agenda and dispense with the reading of the 5/14/2020 minutes was made 	               
by Marcia and seconded by Marc. Motion was carried.


Topic


Platform and 
outcome for 2 Year 
plan


How to accomplish 
completing the 2 
year plan in a timely 
manner.


New Brochure


The Two Year Plan


Tomahawk Park


Discussion


The report will include a review of all structures in both parks 
while the two year plan will include those items the committee 
feels need to be addressed and budgeted for within the next 
two years.


The committee will inspect the Town Park in June and 
Tomahawk Park will be inspected in July. Report and Two Year 
Plan will be submitted to the Town Board at the August Town 
Board Meeting.


Committee members recognize the need for a new Parks 
brochure as the current one is dated.  Information to be 
included, number needed, distribution locations and cost all 
need to be identified.  


Discussion of what should be included.  Concession stand 
needs work, Marcia described what was in the concession 
stand. Bathrooms need new roofs, Tennis Courts are being 
used for Pickle ball as well as Tennis and are in need of repair 
as are some of the screens. Basketball courts need lines. The 
trail connecting to Tomahawk Park needs to be mowed and 
cleaned up a bit. However it should be mowed soon.

The Skating/Warming house needs to be cleaned and  
painted. The skates should be cleaned and sharpened. A new 
heater on a timer, two skate trainers and shelves for the 
skates need to be acquired.


Tomahawk Park was discussed, a trail mower has been 
ordered through a generous donation. Marc suggested that 
the donation tubes might also be purchased with this money.  
Signage on the trails could be enhanced with additional 
markers as well as mile signs.  A discussion of the potential 
moving of the single car garage at Town Hall to Tomahawk 
Park or new construction of a shed to house equipment and 
tools ensued.  More information is needed.

The sledding hill was also discussed and a recommendation 
we involve The Friends of Tomahawk Lake in the planning was 
made. Pat will contact FOTL







Future Grants


Adjourn 


Respectively 
submitted

Marc reported the Pam Toshner sent him some information on 
potential Grants. He will pass them on to the committee.  
Marcia reported that the EMT’s continue to look for Fire & 
Ambulance Grants and should be asked to send any Park 
grants they may come across to one of us.  We were all in 
agreement


Marc made a motion to Adjourn the meeting at 10:10 and 
Marcia Seconded the motion.  Motion carried.


Physical review of Barnes Town Park by Marc and Pat 
commenced after the meeting.


Pat Johnston


